
Living within meer blocks of the Willamette River I frequently see the incredibly large waves produced by a single boat tearing down 
the waterway.  This is damaging to private docks, but most importantly to the wildlife that live in the river and near its banks.  Please 
put a stop to the horsepowered damage that occurs on an hourly basis at times.  


